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September 10, 2024  

Government Graduate College of Home Economics 

Women,  Faisalabad  (GGCHEWF) is a public sector college 

affiliated with Governemnet College University, Faisalabad. 

The college was established in 2019 and BS HND degree 

program was also started in 2019 with 36 students who passed 

out in 2023. The other four sessions are currently running 2020, 

2021, 2022, 2023 enrolled students 40, 39, 37 and 40 

respectively. 

 

An Accreditation Inspection Committee (AIC) comprising of 

Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, Secretary NAEAC as a convener and Prof. 

Dr. Beenish Israr, Director, Institute of Home Sciences, 

University of Agriculture, Faisalabad as member conducted 

accreditation visit of Human Nutrition & Dietetics degree 

program at Government Graduate College of Home Economics 

Women,  Faisalabad.  
 

Dr. Shela Qasim, Principal, GGCHEWF, Ms. Quratul Ain 

HoD/Chairman and Ms. Kiren Aslam focal person of HND 

department received the guests. Dr. Shela Qasim, Principal, 

GGCHEWF presented the salient accomplishments of the 

college with mission and vision. The inaugural session was held 

in the meeting room of Principal office.  
 

Ms. Quratul Ain HoD of HND department briefed the AIC in 

detail about the department working and achievements in terms 

of student’s graduation, faculty positions and research projects. 

AIC also visited departmental labs, classrooms, library, faculty 

offices and held individual meeting with faculty members to 

know the level of satisfaction and students of the department to 

get an insight pertaining to teaching environment in the 

department.  

 

In the exit meeting, committee members shared their remarks 

with the Principal and other officials. Dr. Shela Qasim, 

Principal thanked NAEAC team for their day-long discussions 

and inspection visit. He assured that the recommendations of 

AIC would be implemented to enhance students skill and augment the market value of the graduates 

produced from this college.  


